

WEST MIFFLIN AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

1020 Lebanon Road Suite 250 West Mifflin, PA 15122-1036 (412) 466-9131 Fax: (412) 466-9260

Mr. Jeffrey T. Soles
Superintendent of Schools

May 24, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Congratulations to all the seniors who graduated last evening. We wish them the best in their future endeavors.

Also, the District would like to thank all the retirees this year for their years of service and commitment to the students of the District.

Registration for the 2024-2025 school year is open. Please visit the District's website and go to the "REGISTRATION" tab for all the details.

This is your last chance to order a 2024 Yearbook. We have less than 25 copies available. Go to www.Jostens.com to order yours today!

Please be reminded there are summer remediation programs for both elementary and secondary students. Visit the Titan Cyber Academy tab on the District's website for more information.

The District's School Picnic at Kennywood will be on Wednesday, June 5, this year.

We wish everyone a restful and enjoyable summer break. Please stay safe and we will see you on Wednesday, August 21, the first day of the 2024-2025 school year.

Thank you,

Jeff Soles, Superintendent